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17th September 2019
Phonics Workshop for Parents
Dear Parents and Carers,

We are hosting a Phonics Workshop for parents on Wednesday 25th September at 3.00pm in the school hall. It is intended to finish in time for the end of the day at 3.30pm.

It is an important opportunity to come and learn how we teach the children at Anson to read and write; enabling you to support your child at home. We will share with you the schemes of work we use and help you understand the ways in which individual sounds are taught. At the meeting, you will also receive a Welcome to Phonics Pack, which a variety of useful resources to help you understand the sounds and the order they are taught in. There will be lots of ideas for how you can support your child at home, and it is a great opportunity to ask any questions you might have.

You do not need to bring anything to the workshop as all information will be provided. If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to ask class 1 staff before or after school at the Early Years gate. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Miss Heath

Class 1 teacher
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